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Louise Corbett

From: Dave McDonald - Bergwind <dave@bergwind.co.za>
Sent: 30 November 2011 09:43 AM
To: Louise Corbett
Subject: Amended Copperton WEF Layout
Attachments: faint_grain.jpg

Good morning Louise 

  

I have taken a look at the amended Copperton layout and it looks good. I have no further 

difficulties from a botanical perspective.  

 

I will leave my report as is i.e. as the baseline and then the EIA phase can show that 

mitigation as recommended in my first report has been implemented.  

  

Kind regards 

Dave 

  
  Dr D.J. McDonald (Pr. Sci. Nat.)  
Botanical Specialist 
 

 
 
14A Thomson Road, Claremont, 7708  
Tel: +27 21 671 4056 
Mobile: 082 876 4051  
Fax: 086 517 3806 
E-mail: dave@bergwind.co.za 
www.bergwind.co.za  
  
Never lose an opportunity of seeing anything that is beautiful, for beauty is God’s handwriting – a 
wayside sacrament.  

Welcome it in every fair face, in every fair sky, in every flower, and thank God for it as a cup of 
blessing.  
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                                                      Ralph Waldo Emerson 1803 -- 1882 

 In the hopes of reaching the moon men fail to see the flowers that blossom at their feet. 
  
                                                    Albert Schweitzer 1875 -- 1965 
  

  
� Please, consider your environmental responsibility. 
Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?" 

  

 


